March 4, 2020

Ms. Lisa Powell, PE
Transportation Engineer
FHWA-Hawaii Division
300 Ala Moana Boulevard
Room 3-306

Honolulu, HI 96850

Ref:  First Amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement for the Queen Kaahumanu Highway
Widening, Phase II Project
Kailua to Ke ‘ahole
ACHP Connect No. 013936

Dear Ms. Powell:

Enclosed is your copy of the fully executed First Amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement
(Agreement) for the referenced project. By carrying out the terms of the Agreement, you will fulfill your
responsibilities under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and the regulations of
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation. The original Agreement will remain on file at our office.

If we may be of further assistance as the Agreement is implemented, please contact Mandy Ranslow at
(202) 517-0218, or via e-mail at mranslow(@achp.gov.

Sincerely,
Jaime Loichinger
Assistant Director

Office of Federal Agency Programs
Federal Permitting, Licensing, and Assistance Section
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